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17th January, 2022 
 

Science and Computing Week 2022 – Year 6 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
This year we are holding a Science and Computing Week.  For Year 6, the event will run from Tuesday 22nd to Friday 
25th February.   
 
During the week, the children will have the opportunity to enjoy different science and computing based workshops 
run by both external parties and the school teaching staff. 
 
Some highlights will include: 

 A ‘Spy’ themed day on Tuesday, but for obvious ‘national security reasons’, we cannot tell you about this! 

 Exciting science workshops on Wednesday in the hall 

 A chance to meet local scientists and computing engineers (Thank you for all of your replies, I am collating 
and will be in contact with each of you shortly!). 

 
The week will be very stimulating and entertaining for children allowing them to learn in an exciting way.  
 
To help with the costs, we are asking you for a contribution of £3.00 which can be made through the school gateway. 
 
Thank you 
Mr. G Denney 
Science and Computing Coordinator 
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